
Are you a   Transfer   student or plan to be one?  

Earn $75 as Part of a Research
Study 

Study of Higher Education Articulation Covering
the Early Care and Education Workforce 

The  American  Institutes  for  Research  is  recruiting
students in early childhood education degree programs,
who would like to transfer from a two-year college into a
four-year college, or who have already transferred.  We
would  like  to  hear  about  your  experience  with  credit
transfer.  This study is being conducted on behalf of the
U.S.  Department  of  Education,  Policy  and  Program
Studies Service.  

Who can join this study? What will I be asked to 
do?

We are looking for college students 
who are seeking a career in early 
childhood education.  If you would 
like to transfer from a two-year 
college into a four-year college, or 
have already done so, please join 
us.

You will take part in an on-line video
conversation with other students. 
The conversation will take about 60 
minutes. Each participant will 
receive a $75 gift card after the 
session.

Why should I join this 
study?

How do I join this 
study?

The information you share with us 
could help improve policies related 
to transfer credits.   

If you want to join this study, 
contact the study team members 
listed below.



The research study is funded by the U.S. Department of Education, Office of Planning,
Evaluation  and  Policy  Development  (OPEPD).  The  study  is  led  and  carried  out  by  a
research team at American Institutes for Research (AIR).


	Earn $75 as Part of a Research Study
	Study of Higher Education Articulation Covering the Early Care and Education Workforce
	Who can join this study?


